
Housing Move In Information for [Resident]: 

 
Dear : 

The Housing and Residential Life (HRL) staff at California State University, Long Beach is very excited to 
have you in housing for Spring 2022 Semester Term. We hope that your stay at “The Beach” will be a 
memorable experience. 

You are assigned to [Location] Village, [Building], [Room] 
This is a [Room Type] and you have the [Meal Plan]. 

Important to know we had a large number of applicants and the above assignment is the best we were 
able to do with the limited amount of open spaces at time of assignment.  Due to this fact, room change 
request will not be available. 

 
Due to concerns of the current covid-19 pandemic, your  Spring 2022 Check-In Arrival Window is still 
being determined and more information will be sent out in a future email. 
Its important that you keep an eye out for this email for you will need to follow up on some things 
items in that email on a short deadline. 
  

Once you get your move in window you will do the following (more detailed instructions will be in 
future email): 
Where to Go: 

• Upon arrival, you should park and leave your belongings in your car. 
• To check in, go to the [Location] Village service center (located inside [Location Building]). 

Plan Ahead! 

• IMPORTANT: If you have not lived in housing before, please make sure to upload a photo for 
your ID card.  See Get Your ID on instructions on how to upload your photo. If you have an ID 
card already and please stop by ID Card Services on the second floor of the Bookstore and trade 
in your card. Make sure to tell them you need a Chip Card because you live in Housing. 

• Make sure ALL items are packed in boxes and labeled with name and room number, this will 
help in case of misplacement  

o Ex:  Jane Doe, Parkside G100 

Parking: 
If you intend to bring a car to campus you must make sure that you purchase a Residential parking 
permit before parking in designated resident lots. To purchase a parking permit go to Purchase Parking 
Permit. 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.csulb.edu%2F49er-shops-at-the-beach%2Fget-your-id&data=04%7C01%7Cedgar.nagtalon%40csulb.edu%7C46a187b99c8d4c0df9ca08d9d4bc9a53%7Cd175679bacd34644be82af041982977a%7C0%7C0%7C637774728773610050%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=eCPtyvOCPDqB9ZsKjAqFr1ib3JfnvEj%2B5povIvqjW5Q%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcsulb.t2hosted.com%2FAccount%2FPortal&data=04%7C01%7Cedgar.nagtalon%40csulb.edu%7C46a187b99c8d4c0df9ca08d9d4bc9a53%7Cd175679bacd34644be82af041982977a%7C0%7C0%7C637774728773610050%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=XZyp1TR7ey6BsepCx7zqh%2BbNo4DUfcRovXrFPmhd9rk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcsulb.t2hosted.com%2FAccount%2FPortal&data=04%7C01%7Cedgar.nagtalon%40csulb.edu%7C46a187b99c8d4c0df9ca08d9d4bc9a53%7Cd175679bacd34644be82af041982977a%7C0%7C0%7C637774728773610050%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=XZyp1TR7ey6BsepCx7zqh%2BbNo4DUfcRovXrFPmhd9rk%3D&reserved=0


Reminder, at this time move in check in times will be sent out in another future email, and that a 
negative result of Covid test will be required in order to move in, so plan ahead.  As well the first meal 
for spring 2022 dining services is January 19th. 

 
We look forward to having you in Housing & Residential Life and thank you for making “The Beach” your 
new home! 

 
Sincerely, 

Roshan Jayasinghe 
Housing Occupancy Analyst 
Housing & Residential Life 

Follow our Social Media: 
Instagram: @csulbhousing 
Facebook: CSULB Housing 
  

  

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187 
 


